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Winter 2015 Newsletter 

For More Information  

Please contact the WGTHT 
— we would love to hear 
from you! 
 

Phone: 678-839-6141 

Email: wgtht@westga.edu 

Website: 
westgatextiletrail.com 
 
Mailing Address: 

Center for Public History 
Department of History 
University of W. Georgia 
1601 Maple Street 
Carrollton, Georgia 30118 

 

Arcadia Book Signings: 

WGTHT Directors have arranged four book signings so far — two in Carrollton, 

one in Newnan, and one in Cartersville! See our Facebook events page and  

website events page for details and new signings.  

Editors Ann McCleary and Keri Adams would love to give a brief presentation 

followed by questions and a signing at member institutions! Please contact 

wgtht@westga.edu or our Arcadia Marketing Specialist Jonny Foster to arrange 

a book signing and/or presentation event. 
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Now Available — WGTHT Guidebook! 

Exciting news — our Arcadia book, The West Georgia Textile 

Heritage Trail, will be available to the public on December 14th! 

Staff will be available to mail pre-ordered books if payment is 

received by December 10th. See our online pre-order form 

here. The books are also available for pick up in the Center as 

well.  

Staff will contact those individuals and institutions who con-

tributed to the book this week. Please let us know if you 

would your book before December 12th. 

Winter Break Closing:  

The Center for Public History will be closed during the University of West  

Georgia's winter break -- December 12, 2015 through January 10, 2016.             

We apologize for any inconvenience.  

WGTHT Coordinator and Administrator Emma Murphy will promptly  respond 

to any emails or phone messages after the college reopens on January 11, 2016.  

Coming Soon — Regional Meetings: 

WGTHT Staff are busy planning one-day regional planning meeting for 2016. Starting 

planning now and be on the look out for registration details! 

February 5, 2016 at the Columbus History Museum; February 19, 2016 at the Carrollton 

Depot; and March 5, 2016 at the Chieftans Museum in Rome. 
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